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Issuance of UMID Cards to
Informal Settlers Postponed

The issuance of the Unified Multipurpose ID Cards to the

National Capital Region Informal Settlers Sponsored

Members  tentatively set on February 24, 2009 is reset to

March 2009.

The sponsors for the 5,000 UMID cardholders are the

Philippine Charity Sweepstakes Office as identified by the

Metropolitan Manila Development Authority.  These

Sponsored Members were identified by the MMDA as the

prospective beneficiaries of the Metropolitan Manila

Inter-Agency Committee.

The UMID cards represent the initial releases of the

UMID Project in cooperation with the National Economic and

Development Authority (NEDA) and the National Statistics

Office (NSO).


